Minutes

Steering Committee, EKU Presidential Advisory Council

Wednesday, June 5, 2002, 3:00 p.m.

Gentry Building, EKU

Present:  Melius, Laird, Williams, Long, Webb, Tussey, Cross, Fisher, and Kleppinger.

The meeting commenced at 3:14 p.m.

Williams:  Suggested that the Staff Council be approved (sanctioned) by the Board of Regents.  This would give legitimacy to the group and a sense of permanency should there be a new President.  

A copy of the Staff Council Bylaws prepared by Teresa Long was distributed to members in attendance (copy enclosed with these minutes).  A lengthy discussion followed with numerous suggestions on how to edit/refine the document.  

Concerning the Membership Representation Table…

Fisher:  Suggested that this be added to document as an attachment.

Text was developed by Richard Tussey concerning the  table:

Representation on the Staff Council shall follow the most current version of the Membership Representation Table.  Amendments or modifications of the table will require a two-thirds vote.

Melius:  Suggested that the standing committees be placed under a separate article.

The discussion continued around the use of Robert’s Rules.  The Bylaws were reviewed to make sure that the required categories suggested in Robert’s Rules were indeed included.

Following a number of other suggestions, Teresa agreed to make the recommended changes and forward a copy to each of the committee members.

Williams:  Requested the most recent draft of the Bylaws so that he could take them to the upcoming Board of Regents meeting.  Prior to this he would like to E-mail a copy to the President and get her reaction.  Also suggested that the Regents approve the development of a Staff Council.

It was generally agreed that this would give the group a sense of permanency.

Fisher:  Wondered why Dave needed to meet with the President.

Williams:  Felt it was appropriate to update her and to include a report to the other Regents.

Fisher:  Received a suggestion from the Tina Davis that there be an open forum to announce the formation of the Council and create some enthusiasm for the group.  Also suggested that the steering committee be there to answer any questions that may arise.

Melius:  Received a suggestion to consider the creation of a Staff Emeritus designation.  This was held for future discussions.

The next meeting of the Committee will be Wednesday, June 19th in Gentry at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jim Fisher

June 19, 2002

Approved June 19, 2002
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